
 

Dear Mycologists and Mushroom Lovers, dear Members and Representatives 

of formal and unformal Mycological Groups and Organizations, 

We are pleased to invite you to the meeting on the cooperation of Mycological Groups & Societies in 

Europe which is planned as a post-congress event during XIX Congress of European Mycologists in 

Perugia (Italy) on Saturday, September 9th, between 9.30-12.00.  

We hope that the meeting will allow us to draw a current landscape of academic and citizen science-

based mycological activities in Europe and strengthen bonds between communities from different 

countries. We hope that besides exchanging our experience the meeting will give us also an 

opportunity to discuss future collaboration possibilities. 

If you plan to join the meeting, please let us know and fill in the meeting attendance form: 

https://forms.gle/No6LHQ3cVBPEvXnE7. 

We hope to meet you in Perugia. 

Izabela Kałucka 

Julia Pawłowska 

Solveig Tosi 

Alessandra Zambonelli 
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